
                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                              

 

                                                                                                      1 of 1 

 

Meeting called to order by President Mike Ryan at 6:00 pm. 
Secretary, Treasurer was not present. 

It was reported the currently we have 12 members signed 
up for the 2023 season.  

It was decided to hold a frozen finger fun fly on March 11th.  

We had a continuing discussion on the upcoming remote 
ID requirements and the FRIA application process. 

General discussion followed. 

 

      President                 Vice President                Sec./Treas. 
     Mike Ryan                  Dan Forman                  Kurt Massar 
   330-296-3633               330-593-1615               330-968-9293 

 www.ravennathunderbirds.com 

MARCH 2023 

President’s  Corner 

Club Officers Next Meeting 
 Wednesday March 8th, 2023, 6:00 pm 

at the American Legion in Kent. 

Next Event 
 Frozen Finger Fun Fly – Saturday, 

March 11th at Jetway. Starts at Noon. 

Wow, this one came up early. Meeting , 6:00 at the Kent American legion. We'll talk about the frozen finger fun fly that 
we had and the one coming up this Saturday. 
 
Mike. 
 
 
 

Please Support our Sponsors 

Items of Interest Meeting Minutes- February Meeting

 

The Ravenna Thunderbirds has begun the process of 
becoming an FAA recognized identification area or 
FRIA. The AMA has received our questionnaire and will 
get back to us at a later date. The remote ID requirements 
don’t start until this Fall. 

Friendly reminder:  It is once again time to start thinking 
about paying your dues for 2023. Dues are $75 per year 
for a single membership and $100 for a family 
membership. Dues are due by the end of March. Please 
make check out to Ravenna Thunderbirds. 

We currently have fourteen members that have joined or 
renewed their membership for 2023. 

We have a new member! His name is Alan Hoffman. 
Welcome to the club Alan! 

Next season’s night fly dates are as follows: 

April 29th, May 20th, June 24th, July 22nd, August 26th and 
September 30th. All dates are Saturdays 

RAVENNA THUNDERBIRDS 

Upcoming Events 

Frozen Finger Fun Fly – Saturday, March 11th at 
Jetway Field. Starts at Noon. 
 
First Night Fly is April 29h. 


